
Nottingham Country Garden Club-May General Meeting

May 4, 2023

The End-of-Year luncheon was held at El Asador Mexican Restaurant, located at 3750 S.
Mason Road, Katy. There were 32 ladies in attendance.

1st VP-Janet White
Members met at the restaurant at 12:00pm. Janet opened the luncheon/meeting at 12:18,
welcomed everyone and mentioned that President Anne-Marie was not feeling well. Janet
mentioned that our club was for providing all the refreshments for the Sept. meet of the Houston
Federation. And that we are responsible for coordinating with other garden clubs in providing
the refreshments.

She also mentioned upcoming field trips for next year and asked for members' input on various
ones.

Janet presented the Garden Angel Award to Cheryl Fawvor and Vikki Rogers. Each year the
Texas Garden Club along with the Houston Federation of Garden Clubs asks for club members
that have gone above and beyond in helping their garden clubs. Both Cheryl and Vikki were
presented with framed certificates of appreciation.

Annual Club Donation
Each year our club gives a donation to a local garden related business. This year Jean Bays
provided paperwork and information on a business that the board suggests for the donation.
The board suggests that our donation go to Neighborhood Garden Project, a nonprofit
community garden located in Katy. The members voted and unanimously approved to send
them a $400 check.

Treasurer-Vikki Rogers
Beginning balance of $5,591.78
Income 1,056.00 (plant sale $881.00)
Expenses 378.88
Ending balance of $6,268.90 (includes $100 petty cash)

Janet adjourned the meeting at 12:29.

Club members ordered lunch and then played the Busy Bee Gift Exchange.

Nottingham Country Garden Club is a non-profit garden club established in 1976
to serve the community through horticulture and environmental education.
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